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MEDIA ADVISORY 

 

DWS officials to fix leaking toilets at Thuto Boswa Primary School in Ventersdorp 

 

28 March 2017 

The Department of Water and Sanitation together with North West 405 (Ventersdorp/Tlokwe) will fix 

leaking toilets at Thuto Boswa Primary School in Ventersdorp on Thursday, 30 March 2017. 

A Jojo tank will also be handed over to the school as part of Water Month activities. Water Month is 

observed annually in March to raise awareness about the importance of water and educate the public 

about water conservation methods.  

During this occasion, presentations on water conservation and water saving tips will be shared with the 
learners at Thuto Boswa Primary School. 

Members of the media are invited as follows: 

Date       :  30 March 2017  

Venue    :  Thuto Boswa Primary School (Ventersdorp) 

Time       :  09h00  

END 

For media confirmations and Media Enquiries, kindly contact Katlego Mokaila on 082 610 5311; 
mokailaka@dws.gov.za  

 
 
 

Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation 

 

For more information contact: Sputnik Ratau: Director Media Liaison on 082 874 2942 

 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: www.dwa.gov.za  

 

mailto:mokailaka@dws.gov.za
http://www.dwa.gov.za/

